
:l: focus on energy- REOEIVED
ft The þozuer is utåthín vou 

JuN 0 z 201$

CffY ENGINEER

May 28,2010

Racine, City of
John Rooney
730 Washington Ave
Racine Wl 53403-1 184

Focus on Energy would like to take this opportunity to thank you for completing an
energy efficiency or renewable energy project.

We are certain you will appreciate the reduction in your energy bill due to the energy
savings associated with your project. ln addition to the energy savings, you are also
reducing your carbon footprint and contributing to a greener environment.

Each year Focus on Energy is evaluated by a third party to ensure that we continue
to meet our customers' needs. You may be contacted by ltron or KEMA, two third-
party research firms, and be asked for a site evaluation and/or to complete a survey.
lf you are contacted, we hope you will take time to provide your feedback.

lf your incentive payment is less than you applied for, it may be for the following
reason(s):
1. Not all equipment qualified
2. Energy savings or incentive amount was miscalculated or outdated
3. Your utility is not participating in the Focus on Energy program

Please visit http://www.incentiveswithfocus.wi.gov for payment details. Your check
number, incentive amount and check zip code will be required to gain access to your
account.

lf you have any questions please contact Peggy Bockenstedt at (888) 509-3247,
extension 234 or Kristopher Reimann, extension 279.

Sincerely,

Focus on Energy
Business Programs Office
431 Charmany Drive
Madison, Wl 53719

Be sure to visit www.focusonenergy.com for more information on other
financial incentives available through Focus on Energy


